

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Thu, Oct 17, 2013 at 7:47 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Stephen

Last Name - Lee

Organization Name - n/a

Comment - You should expand medicaid, however, you should collect \$1.00 from every citizen, create an investment firm to grow that money and use the profits to help fund the care given to seniors. This will offset the amount the state is awarded from the govt. and reduce the need to solely rely of Uncle Sam.